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• 7th March – Science Workshop for    
pupils 1-3pm 
• 8th March – LBJA World Book Day 
• 15th March – Red Nose Day 
• 15th March – Health Visitor Parent 
Drop In 2.45pm 
• 19th March – Y2 and Y6 Fire 
Safety Workshop (postponed from 
Feb) 
• 19th March – Parents Consultation 
Evening 3.15-6pm 
• 20th March – Parents Consultation 
Evening 3.15-6pm 
• 21st March – Class Photos 
• 27th March – Easter Bonnet 
Parade 
• 27th March – Academy closes for 
Easter 
• 15th April – Academy reopens 
• 25th April – Books and Brekky 
• 13th May week – Y6 SATs 
• 21st – 22nd May – Class 4 London 
Trip 

Calendar 

Travelling Book Fair 
We have the book fair returning to 
LBJA, 18th March – 21st March. 
Books will be sold in the hall after 
school, this event is cash only. £1 
World Book Day vouchers can be 
redeemed against book purchases.   

 
 
 
 
We are inviting children to dress 
as their favourite character on 
Friday 8th March for World Book 
Day. There will be a book 
voucher for the best dressed 
pupil, judged by the Academy 
Council - we can’t wait to see 
what your imagination unfolds!  

Red Nose Day 
Please come dressed in spots and 
red noses for Red Nose Day on 15th 
March. £1 donations can be made 
via parent pay.   

BBK Tuck Shop 
Bassett Business Kids are opening up a tuck 
shop from next half term. Items will be available 
for sale at morning break by the BBK children 
(change only). A full menu will be sent out in a 
separate email in due course so you can see 
what there is on offer!  

Breakfast / After School Clubs 
There will be a slight increase to breakfast club from April 
to £1.25 per day. A small charge will be placed onto some 
after school clubs after Easter half term, more details of 
this will follow next half term. This is to ensure that we can 
still provide the excellent variety of clubs that we currently 
offer.  

We are already coming to an end of our first spring half term and 
what a busy one we have had! We look forward to seeing you all at 
the various events we have coming up through the rest of this year.  

Easter Bonnet Parade 
All children of the Academy can  
enter into our Easter Bonnet  
Parade on 27th March. The  
Academy Council will be looking at 
children’s creations throughout the 
day to decide on a winner.  
Parents/Carers are invited to  
watch the parade at 2.45pm. 

Science Workshop 
We are asking for voluntary contributions of £1 to run this workshop, 
payments can be made via parent pay.    

Health Visitor Drop In 
All parents are welcome to attend at 2.45pm to have a 
chat with local professionals about sleep, nutrition and 
other child related concerns. Please join us for coffee, 
cake and a raffle. 

Lunchboxes 
Please can we remind parents/carers that only water 
should be in water bottles for class. Juice is only allowed 
in packed lunches.  


